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08/07/2021  13:31:092021/1724/P SUPPRT Kate Waites I am the immediate neighbour, no. 15, and fully support this application. Myself and other neighbouring 

properties are keen to look at similar, sensitively designed roof extensions in the very near future to provide 

more space in our homes, whilst ensuring that our properties continue to make a positive contribution to the 

conservation area.
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